
Please do not reduce funding for Firesafe Councils. Given the state of drought in this county, our Firesafe Councils 

need more money, not less. Cutting their funding would also send a very grim message about the supervisors’ 

priorities.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sattie Clark 

Redwood Valley 

 


